
We hope you have had a lovely half term week 
and have been able to enjoy some of the Bank 
Holiday celebrations.  

We have settled in well into our new school and love 
the space both inside and out. Hopefully the photos 
show how much fun we have been having! 

This term is another busy one as we prepare for our 
last few weeks at Havannah. Please check the 
important Y4 dates below. We are looking forward to 
spending the last few weeks of Y4 with Class 7 and 
can’t wait to create more happy memories!  

Best wishes,  Gary Burnett and  Heidi Walker 

Y4 was lucky enough to be offered the chance to visit St. James’ Park to 
play on the pitch. Those of us who went had an amazing time as the 
photos hopefully show. A huge thank you to NUF for making this possible.  

Please remember PE days are Tuesday and Wednesday so children need 
their kits in school on these days.  

   

Last half term saw most of Y4 venture to 

Robinwood. They had an amazing time, 

completing activities such as the giant swing and 

caving. Those who stayed at school took part in 

some scarecrow building activities and had great 

fun as well.   

A reminder that children can change their 

books on any day. Please ensure that your 

child has their planner in school 

every day as well.  

Important Dates:  
Multiplication Tables Check— 16th 
June and 23rd June 
Y4 Transition to Middle School— 6th 7th and 8th 
July 
Leavers’ Assembly — 21st July , 9.15am 
We will be coming home with lines and songs to practise so 
please support us in doing so. Thank you!   

Please  follow us on Twitter to see more photos like 

these. We are @Class7HFS.   

We also enjoyed a fun afternoon with Julian 

from GEM Education. Our Computing session 

was on Microbits and we had great fun.  


